
 

  

Romulus, MI – The Romulus Public Safety Foundation 
proudly announces that its Chairperson, Bryan O’Connor 
Briggs, has been elected to serve on the Board of 
Directors for the Greater Romulus Chamber of Commerce. 

With a deep commitment to community and well-being, 
public service, and economic progress, O’Connor Briggs 
brings to the Board a wealth of experience in civic 
leadership and a strong passion for strengthening 
partnerships between local businesses, first responders, 
and residents. 

“I’m honored to join the Chamber’s Board of Directors 
and represent the values of service, safety, and 
collaboration that guide our work at the Romulus Public 
Safety Foundation,” said O’Connor Briggs. “This role is an 
opportunity to bridge public safety and economic 
development, ensuring that both our community and our 
businesses thrive together.” 

As Chairperson of the Romulus Public Safety Foundation, 
O’Connor Briggs has led initiatives focused on mental 
health for first responders, emergency preparedness, and 
community outreach. The appointment to the Chamber 
Board reflects the growing momentum around civic 
engagement and the Foundation’s vision for a safer, 
stronger Romulus.  

The Greater Romulus Chamber of Commerce Board of 
Directors is composed of local leaders and business 
advocates dedicated to promoting growth and prosperity 
throughout the city. 

Please visit our website or email Admin@RomulusPSF.org 
for more information about the Romulus Public Safety 
Foundation. 
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